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THIS WEEKS MESSAGE FROM DG PHIL HAFEY 

District Changeover 
The District Changeover will be held via Zoom on        
Saturday 27 June at 7.00pm. Further information will be 
included in next week’s E News. 
As advised last week, there is a District Governor’s   
message on the home page of the District website: 
www.rotary9650.org.au which can be downloaded and 
used at Zoom or face to face Changeovers.  
Last Tuesday I had the pleasure of attending the Port 
Macquarie West Zoom Changeover where the video 
was used – it was an ‘interesting’ experience spending 4 
minutes watching myself! 
Bushfire Relief funding 
District 9650 has received additional funding from the 
RAWCS National Bushfire appeal.  
The guidelines for the release of these funds include:  
1. The funds must go to an individual, and  
2. 2. The minimum amount is $2,000. 
The District Committee decided that the best use of 
these funds was to distribute $10,000 to three RAWCS 
projects presently operating in their communities and the 
Project Managers would liaise with their local Rural    
Financial Counsellor to ensure that the money goes to 
those most in need.  
The RAWCS projects are:  

• the Macleay Valley Bushfire Relief Fund,  

• the Taree & Midcoast Bushfires Appeal and  

• the project based in Armidale, Bushfire             
traumatized farmers in need. 

The District Governor Committee managing the National 
Bushfire appeal are now assessing how best to         
distribute the remaining funds with supporting Global 
Grants high on the agenda. 
Let It Pour 
Rotarians will remember the “Let It Pour” campaign 
which ran towards the end of 2019. The Committee    
responsible for the distribution of the funds has           
announced that $600,000 will be available to Districts 
who are still affected by drought as defined by the      

Department of Primary Industry 
maps. 
I have advised the Committee that 
D9650 has 48 Clubs in drought or 
in drought affected areas and     
decisions will be made soon on 
how much money will be available 
to D9650.  
The funds will be in the form of 

$250 Drought Relief Cards  and the project will be man-
aged by the D9650 Disaster Committee. 
 
Rotary Centenary Australia 

I received the following mes-
sage from Garry Browne AM, 
Chair – Centenary of Rotary 
in Australia during the week: 
As you would be aware we 
are approaching the          
beginning of our Centenary 
and we are honoured to have 
the Governor General and 
Mrs Hurley as joint   ambas-

sadors for the Centenary and for the Centenary Project 
RGECF. 
As Chair for the National Centenary Committee, I    
wanted to take the opportunity of sharing with you the 
video that our Ambassadors have provided and you are 
welcome to share this with your Districts and Clubs. In 
fact I would encourage you to do so. 
The link to the video is:  
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/9dtxm0zhefuagy3/
AADMxLENKKxjrsCuw-PY8dmNa?dl=0 
  
Our National Committee for the Centenary of Rotary has 
a cross section and representation across the whole 
country and we are keen to ensure that every Rotarian is 
aware of the celebrations and that we welcome their 
participation in this once in a lifetime event. 
 The Centenary is an opportunity to give Rotary a step 
up in terms of membership, leverage interest and action 
in the community, build awareness of what an amazing 
organisation we are and the value we have contributed 
to our country and of course internationally. 
 We will be providing and encouraging opportunities for 
everyone to get involved and in due course be sharing a 
plan of activities for the next 18 months or so that will 
allow participation and engagement. 
 Looking forward to an exciting and invigorating         

http://www.rotary9650.org.au
mailto:nparsons@hccu.com.au
http://www.rotary9650.org.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2F9dtxm0zhefuagy3%2FAADMxLENKKxjrsCuw-PY8dmNa%3Fdl%3D0&data=02%7C01%7C%7C11200f0edd154826d9e708d7fd29044d%7C6b8245a127404693913dbc97eedd69ee%7C0%7C0%7C637256225129705069&sd
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2F9dtxm0zhefuagy3%2FAADMxLENKKxjrsCuw-PY8dmNa%3Fdl%3D0&data=02%7C01%7C%7C11200f0edd154826d9e708d7fd29044d%7C6b8245a127404693913dbc97eedd69ee%7C0%7C0%7C637256225129705069&sd
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Applications online at www.nysf.edu.au 

Closing Date for NYSF 2021 Application is 14 June 2020 

For more information contact D9650 NYSF Chair Di Hall 

Mobile:  0411704654 or  

email: dihall605@gmail.com 

A testimonial from Angus Croak who 

from Coffs Harbour. 

Hello! My name is Angus Croak 

and I attended the 2019 NYSF 

Year 12 Program, and returned 

as a 2020 Staffie. 

Over the course of the two weeks, I 

met 200 incredible students, each 

driven by the same passions as     

myself - an interest in STEM.  

To this day, we remain in close      contact, and I even 

get to attend university with some of them. 

Last year I was fortunate to attend the 2019 London 

International Youth Science Forum as a result of my 

participation in NYSF, and was able to interact with 

people from other cultures and be exposed to not only 

the intricate fields of science, but also the vast         

applications that science can deliver across a wide 

range of disciplines. 

As participants, we cannot truly describe the positive 

effect and significant impact that these programs have 

on us, shaping not only our careers, but also who we 

are as people.  

Choosing to apply was the most fruitful decision I have 

ever made. 

And how have you coped with 2020? 
2020 has been filled with a 

lot of unexpected turns!  

Due to COVID-19, I (and 

the majority of ANU        

students) had to leave the 

Australian National         

University in Canberra 

(where I commenced my 

degree this year), and    

return home to Coffs    Harbour.  

Studying from home is difficult at times, as I cannot be 

with my friends with whom I have formed a supportive 

circle.  

The ANU has done a fantastic job of catering for its      

students, and it's hoped that at this stage we will return 

to campus for Semester 2 commencing in July. 

Message from PDG Ken Hall re Global Grant 1745456 

“this is an interim report from Vijay Gupta on the Global 
Grant that was organised for the centenary year by the       

District to place water coolers in 80 schools.” 

“Dear Ken 

Hope everything is fine at your end.  

Regarding the change of scope in Water grant- to utilise 

the unspent balance for COVID-19, I have not been able 

to finalise the proper use so far as the requirements are 

changing with each day.  

There was an urgent need for PPE, Masks etc. earlier 

but now there is an abundant supply from the             

Government and there is no purpose. our district has 

also received a Disaster response grant for $25000 from 

the Rotary Foundation.  

Besides two global grants are also in pipeline - one         

($ 62000) for purchase of 45 portable ventilators to be 

installed in Government Hospitals (Approved)  and      

second ($ 50000) for purchase of 5 ambulances - again 

for government Hospitals. 

We are studying the situation and assessing the actual 

requirement for COVID-19 and will let you know.  

In the meantime I am writing the interim report for March 

2020 to be submitted by 31st May 2020. During the year 

gone by, all the 80 Water coolers and Filter units became 

functional.  

Training was also given in some of the schools by our 

Rotarians only.  

But in the rest of the schools, the training is required to 

complete the final report.  

As soon as the schools reopen (now closed due to      

Corona), we will start the same. 

We are thankful to you and your district for helping our 

district in executing a wonderful project benefiting at least 

20000 school children. 

 Regards  

PDG Vijay Gupta” 

 

 

The old means of 

accessing drinking   

water in the schools 

http://www.nysf.edu.au
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Diarise Now for 

a great Rotary 

weekend 

Rotary Fun & 

Learning 

Message and Invitation from our District Rotaract 
Rep Laura Telford: 

Rotaract Australia has combined all state and         
territory training and is encouraging all Rotaractors 
to sign up. It will be held on June 14  

Calling all young people and Rotaractors. Rotaract      
Australia is holding FREE online board training for all  
Rotaractors.  

Due to the COVID-19 gathering restrictions Rotaract   
Australia has combined all state and territory training and 
is encouraging all Rotaractors to sign up.  

It will be held on June 14 2020 and will be jam packed 
with the best of the best training with trainers and         
facilitators from around the country (including our own 
DRR Laura!).  

For more information and to register click hereto go to the 
official Facebook event: 

https://www.facebook.com/events/242928030266361/   

or contact DRR Laura Telford via email 
laura.telford@rotaract.org.au or 0448909440.  

Laura Telford 

Rotaract Australia Communications Director 2019-21. 

District 9650 Rotaract Representative 2018-21. 

District 9650 RDU Representative. 

 

 

 

  

MESSAGE FROM DGE DEBBIE LOVEDAY 

$$$   HELP NEEDED   $$$ 

Due to the current disappointing exchange rate between 

Australia and USA, we have a shortfall in our cash       

contribution for the Global Grant supporting Equipment 

for the Hospital in Nepal. 

Are there any clubs in the district with small amounts of 

money left over this year? 

Can you help with a donation of $250? 

If you can please donate to our Rotary D9650 Account for 

the Global Grant for the equipment for the Children's and 

Maternity Hospital being built under the project of Dr Ray 

Hodgson from the Rotary Club of Port Macquarie. 

Account Details follow: 

BSB: 932-000 

A/C: 100450725 

Name: Rotary District Foundation Account Global 

Grant Mat Hosp Nepal. 

 

MESSAGE FROM ROTARY CLUB OF ARMIDALE AM 

A Special Invitation to hear Rotary International President 

Mark Daniel Maloney speak at the Armidale AM Rotary 

Club Meeting Wednesday 17 June 2020 at 7:15am. 

The Rotary Club of Armidale AM will 

host RI President, Mark Maloney, 

as their Guest Speaker 

on Wednesday, June 17 at 7.15 am 

This is an opportunity for all Rotari-

ans in   District 9650 and beyond to 

join the meeting, and meet the Rotary  

International President.  

To Join this Zoom Meeting please do 

so by 7:07am by  the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89449003191?

pwd=MFBwQytHdEJnWTdWaEtaNHBYazdBZz09 

Meeting ID: 894 4900 3191 

Password: 444852 

Or if you need to attend via telephone the the number to 

dial is: 02 8015 6011  

Meeting ID: 894 4900 3191 
Password: 444852 

THE 2020 ZOOM LEARNING & DEVELOPMENT 

PRESENTATIONS FROM 3 MAY, 24 MAY AMD 28 

MAY 2020 ARE NOW ALL ON THE DISTRICT 9650 

WEBSITE UNDER THE TRAINING TAB  

The link is as follows: 

https://www.rotary9650.org.au/training  

See extract from website below with Training TAB      

highlighted: 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fevents%2F242928030266361%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7f59ef94fd014e44f61708d7fa4c520d%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637253078022315825&sdata=lB%2BpXr%2FK%2Ft6Yj3Pxyaw
mailto:laura.telford@rotaract.org.au
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89449003191%3Fpwd%3DMFBwQytHdEJnWTdWaEtaNHBYazdBZz09&data=02%7C01%7C%7C14434b9f125e4ac6f83208d80aa8d152%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637271067467867001&sda
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89449003191%3Fpwd%3DMFBwQytHdEJnWTdWaEtaNHBYazdBZz09&data=02%7C01%7C%7C14434b9f125e4ac6f83208d80aa8d152%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637271067467867001&sda
https://www.rotary9650.org.au/training
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Saturday 15
th

 – Saturday 22
nd

 August 2020 

Lake Keepit Is Waiting 

 

 

 

 

Lake Keepit Sport & Rec Centre 

(Between Tamworth & Gunnedah) 

NOMINATE NOW 

Application www.rotary9650.org.au/RYLA 

Personal & professional development for  

19 - 27 year old Leaders of the future. 

Invest in your Rotary Club & your Community 

Applications close 24
th
 July 2020 

The program is brilliant, the results            
outstanding, the experience is life changing. 

 
Message from Rotary International—to current and 
incoming Club Officers 
This is a friendly reminder to confirm your club           
membership and officer information in Rotary’s             
database by 1 July 2020. We will use this information to 
generate your July 2020 club invoice. 
It is important that your club’s member information is      
up-to-date, because Rotary cannot change the club     
invoice after it has been generated or accept membership 
updates with your payment.      
As a current club officer, you can ensure that your 
club invoice will be correct by checking the accuracy 
of the information in Rotary’s database. Here is how:  

1. Sign in to My Rotary and choose Manage, then 
Club & District Administration, Club Administration, 
and Club & Member Data.  

2. Report all new or terminated members and 2020-
21 club officers no later than 1 July 2020. 

Members with admission dates of 1 July 2020 or before 
will be counted for the July 2020 club invoice.  
Members with termination dates of 1 July 2020 or before 

will not be counted for the July 2020 club invoice. 
Please note that incoming club officers can view data in 
My Rotary, but cannot make changes. 
If you are unable to update your member information 
online, you can submit the Member Data Form in one of 
the following ways:  

• Scan and email it to data@rotary.org  

• Fax it to +1-847-556-2207 
 
In addition, any changes to subscriptions to                
“The Rotarian” should be reported to data@rotary.org 
prior to 1 July 2020. 
For more information about the club invoice, including 
how-to guides and answers to frequently asked         
questions, go to My Rotary’s Club Administration pages. 
For help with membership questions, contact:              
data@rotary.org. 

 
To sign up for the 2020 Rotary International Virtual 
Convention go to this link: 

https://www.riconvention.org/en/sign-2020-rotary-virtual-
convention 

The program is as follows: 

Saturday 20 June 2020 

• 8:00 – 9:15 Chicago Time (UTC-5)  

Together We Connect – Virtual Convention  

General Session 1 

• Sunday 21 June 2020 

8:00 – 9:15 Chicago Time (UTC-5) – Together We 

Learn – Virtual Convention General Session 2 

Monday 22 June 2020 – Friday 26 June 2020          

Featured Breakouts (more details coming soon) 

Daily, one breakout will be offered at each of the  

following times*:  

• 8:00 – 9:00 Chicago Time (UTC-5)  

• 12:00 – 13:00 Chicago Time (UTC-5)  

• 18:00 – 19:00 Chicago Time (UTC-5) 

Please be sure to check the date and time that is      

equivalent to the Chicago date and time in your area. 

It is important to note that the sessions do not have to be 

viewed live, they can be accessed later via the            

Convention website. 

Note: 

• 8.00am Chicago time is 11.00pm Sydney time. 

• 12 Noon Chicago time is 3:00am Sydney time 

• 6:00pm Chicago time is 9:00am Sydney time. 

http://www.rotary9650.org.au/RYLA
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmsgfocus.rotary.org%2Fc%2F11RMWk0tgyksMo4QjXQkCrB1lgOa&data=02%7C01%7C%7C84d4745ad846417ebddf08d807cf2179%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267933493885545&sdata=qy2LlVMRdWG2Bv5F8U
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmsgfocus.rotary.org%2Fc%2F11RMWmLL72ubLtG6rdeqdWo9QH6M&data=02%7C01%7C%7C84d4745ad846417ebddf08d807cf2179%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267933493895533&sdata=aP1IKlfTgfPZrxBP3f
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmsgfocus.rotary.org%2Fc%2F11RMWo9p2hz3g1tJuPVt1GMJ6pg5&data=02%7C01%7C%7C84d4745ad846417ebddf08d807cf2179%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267933493895533&sdata=zxjVkT2iAmgsElFNZp
mailto:data@rotary.org
mailto:data@rotary.org
mailto:data@rotary.org
https://www.riconvention.org/en/sign-2020-rotary-virtual-convention
https://www.riconvention.org/en/sign-2020-rotary-virtual-convention

